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ACT Masters Hockey and its volunteers (including managers, coaches and umpires) have 
a duty of care to ensure that players are as safe as is reasonably possible when 
participating in matches. In relation to weather conditions, the safety of individuals 
participating in ACT Masters Hockey events is of paramount importance.  ACT Masters 
Hockey adheres to the Hockey ACT Extreme Weather Policy. The policy can be found by 
following this link:  

https://cdn.revolutionise.com.au/cups/hockeyact/files/tcy7wzutexzyh5pm.pdf 

In the event of extremely bad weather that is likely to have a direct impact on the Monday 
Night Masters Competition the ACT Masters competition coordinator will make a decision 
by 12:00pm on the day of play as to whether any games need to be cancelled. This is to 
allow time for Team Coordinators to advise all players of the cancellation and prevent 
unnecessary travel to Lyneham, Tuggeranong or Goulburn. 
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